To whom it may concern,

RE: Advertising Guidelines.

Currently, section 6.5 of the Chiropractic Board of Australia's guidelines for advertising regulated health services clearly states that a practitioner or other person advertising regulated health services: must not advertise time-limited and special offers. 
This distinction does not appear in the most recent consultation paper. Has it been removed or is it specific the the CBA's guidelines?
I think that if the intention is to guard against indiscriminate use of health services and to uphold the integrity of our health system, this important distinction needs to be highlighted in the guidelines.


Matthew Wall
CHIROPRACTOR

